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To the parents and guardians of McColiough-Unis,

We invite you to attend the Guardians of Great Students informational meeting in the McCollough-Unis cafeteria on November 1, 2017
fram 6;00-7:00 PM, Pizza and light refreshments will be provided.

The Guardians of Great Students program is designed to focus on education and safety in schools by using the positive influence of
parents and guardians. By being visible in the building, students are given additional positive and active role models, and community ties

are strengthened.

By agreeing to participate in this program,we ask that parents and guardians spend at least one day of the school year at
McCollough-Unis volunteering their time, Working with educators and administrators in the building, volunteers will have many

opportunities for involvemnent such as:

- shadowing your student patrolling the school campus
- assisting with the unloading and loading of buses

- reading and working with the students in classrooms
- eating lunch with the students

- working in the library

- assisting with maintenance issues

- sharing about their carears

Guardians of Great Students volunteers will be welcome at McCollough-Unis and we wilt strive to make the school an inviting place for
all, In turn, we ask that volunteers keep an open mind about participating In this program and making a difference in the lives of our
students here at McColiough-Unis,

Please RSVP below:
Yes, | will attend Guardians Of Great $tudents program on November 1, 2017.
I am interested in volunteering but cannot make the meeting, please contact me at

Sincerely,

Mr. Chadi Farhat, Principal
Mr. Samir Dakhlallah, Assistant Principal
Regina Elamri, Program Coordinator

7801 Maple

Dearborn, MI 48126
Phone: (313) 827-1700
Fax:(313)827-1705




